
We are in support of SB 740.  Adding just $5.00 to a registration is a lot easier to handle for all our boaters.  We are one of the few 
places in Columbia county that does boater registrations, and if we double the fees, I think you will be losing quite a few boaters, or 
they will just not pay their fees, and take their chances.  The derelict boat situation is a real problem, and this is a good start to fixing 
it.  Thanks for your time


